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Happy New Year. 
  
I’m in the Pacific Northwest again for personal reasons, not work.  Funny, but 
when I travel to a place that I frequently visit for work reasons, and it’s not for 
work, I kind of feel like I’m playing hooky. 
  
But I’m staying at the hotel where they know my name.  It is snowing here and it 
wasn’t expected.  In fact, this region is seeing snowfall accumulations that they 
haven’t experienced in decades. 
  
I just arrived a couple of hours ago, and I’ll be gone in a day.  But I couldn’t pass 
up forwarding this picture.  I’ve sent other pictures of Oyster Bay, but never one 
with snow.  And it’s actually snowing in the picture.  Look closely and you can 
see streaks from the flakes.  It’s an 8 second exposure. 
  
Cheers, 
G. 
  
  
http://igx.net/Postcards/ 
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